Small Blessings
Registration Process

Join the online waitlist through the link on the
website. If you are adding multiple children to
the wait list, please fill out individual forms for
each child.Use virtual tour feature and read
information from website.

Administration will process wailist form and
send email confirmation. Due to the number
of requests, tours are NOT offered outside of
enrollment season.

Enrollment season opens in January of each
year for the following school year. Families will
be contacted and offered enrolliment based
on availability and birthday.

Once a family is offered a spot, they are
invited on campus for a tour. If the spot is
accepted, registration fees and a month of
tuition is due. Families will also be required to
attend an orientation meeting.

Children that were not offered enrollment,
due to availability, will automatically be
placed into the waitlist for the next academic
year. Families on the waitlist will not be

contacted unless they are offered a spot. vh/]/
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